
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St Brigid's Catholic Primary School - Enrolling now for 2021 

You are invited 
to celebrate Catholic Schools Week 
Monday 2 March 2020 from 4:00pm - 6:30pm 

We will celebrate our 
Catholic Schools Week 
Liturgy, open classrooms 
and guided tours, followed 
by a picnic dinner in the 
school grounds. 
 
 
During this time the 
students will showcase 
their learning environment 
and discuss with you the 
many aspects of their 
classroom. 

We look forward to welcoming you as partners in your child's education. 


